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Dear Genevieve

I would like to register my objection to the proposed increase in truck movements along
Brandy Hill Drive and the surrounding small roads.

This is a residential area with many schoolchildren. I am concerned that the lives of
residents are being put at risk with the increased truck traffic. It is an area used
frequently by road cyclists for training and leisure. My son aged 12 has recently joined
his father on their cycling route however even at slower speeds his small frame is easily
sucked towards thundering trucks going by. Increased truck traffic will make it too
dangerous for him to continue without investment in more cycle ways.

There is already significant air pollution from dust locally and I am also concerned that
this will be worse if the application is approved.

I would urge you to refuse the application.

Kind regards

Wallalong 2320 

 

 




